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Statement on Appointment of Héctor Colón to the UW Board of Regents 
 
MADISON—In response to today’s announcement by Gov. Tony Evers that he is appointing Héctor Colón to the UW 
Board of Regents, state Sen. Dale Kooyenga (R-Brookfield) issued the following statement: 
 
“This is an outstanding appointment. Having worked with Héctor in varying capacities for the better part of a decade, I 
know that he is a man of integrity. He will make a great addition to the Board of Regents and will serve the students and 
staff of the UW System well.” 
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